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Northeast Ohio Regional Leadership Taskforce

April 1, 2005

Dear Leadership Class of 2005 member,

You may have heard by now about the new regional initiative, Voices & Choices, a dialogue of unprecedented scope and scale that will gather the best ideas from thousands of citizens from every corner of Northeast Ohio and use them to create an action agenda for our region’s future.  As a member of the Class of 2005, you have an opportunity to play a leadership role in this initiative.  The first step is for you to interview a leadership class participant from a different part of the region.  Your pairing is noted at the bottom of this letter.  The two of you are being asked to find one hour over the next two weeks to interview each other to learn more about your hopes for the future of Northeast Ohio.  Each interview is timed to take about 30 minutes.  

Please complete the interview and return your responses by April 15th.  All responses will be collected, analyzed and used to create a discussion guide for a breakout session on Regional Day at the Akron/Fairlawn Hilton. The program with the highest percentage of completed interviews will be recognized on April 29th.

To complete the interview please follow these steps:

1. Contact your interview partner and set up a time to talk in person or over the phone.  Plan to spend 30 minutes interviewing them and then another 30 minutes being interviewed.

2. The easiest way to record the responses is to open the interview document that is also being emailed to you, and type the responses on your computer. You may also write/type them on the enclosed form and fax or mail them back.  You are looking to capture the stories and ideas that are important to the person you are interviewing, so please keep a record of these as you talk.  Please be sure to record the demographic information about the person you are interviewing as well.  

3. When you have finished with the interview, please submit your responses to Mark Chupp at Cleveland State University by Email: chupp@urban.csu.edu Fax: 216.687.9239 or Mail: CSU Levin College of Urban Affairs, 2121 Euclid Avenue. Cleveland, OH 44115.

4. If you have any questions please call me at 330.941.2498 or Mark Chupp at 216.523.7568.

We hope that you find the interview process energizing and enlightening and that you will want to continue to be part of Voices & Choices.  

Sincerely,

Suzanne Fleming

Coordinator

One University Plaza • Youngstown, OH • 44555
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